CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

Russian State University of Cinematography 
named after S. A. Gerasimov (VGIK) 
is calling international students to take part
in the 9th VGIK International Summer School

9th VGIK International Summer School takes place in Saransk (Republic of Mordovia), an old Russian city, well-known for its history, architecture, sceneries, and its cultural heritage.  
The program of the VGIK International Summer School consists of two sections: animation and documentary.
If you are a student of Film Direction, Cinematography, Animation & Multimedia, or Computer Graphics Department, you are welcome to the VGIK International Summer School!  

Submission deadline: May 10, 2017

Terms & Conditions on VGIK website:
              vgik.info/international/summer_school

To send your submissions or get any further information about the 9th VGIK International Summer School, please, contact us via foreign@vgik.info, the subject line of the e-mail should include 
“VGIK International Summer School”.
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